
The National Federation of the Blind

Advocating for Blind Entrepreneurs Since 1940
When the National Federation of the Blind was founded in 1940, the Randolph-Sheppard 
program was already a part of federal law. Since our inception, we have fought to protect the 
Randolph-Sheppard priority as well as the rights of blind vendors and other blind entrepreneurs. 
We are proud to be a part of BLAST 2016 and to support opportunities that allow blind 
businesspeople to live the lives they want.
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